April 2014

Dear OFEE,

On behalf of our first grade team, I'd like to
say thank you so much for awarding a
grant fo us for our "Homestead Reads
Nonfiction” project. The funds enabled our
first grade teachers to bulk up their baggy
books collection with more nonfiction texts.
We appreciate your support of literacy for
the students in our schooll

Sincerely, |

Soann Lloth,

Luann Gerth, NBCT
Reading Specialist




